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From: Stark, Justin
To: david@ecodbr.com
Subject: Exit Interview - ECO Services DBR (EPAID: FLR000229435)
Date: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 4:48:00 PM
Importance: High


Good Afternoon Mr. Bautista,
 
This email serves as an exit interview for the Compliance Evaluation Inspection (CEI) conducted on
Wednesday, November 6 , 2019 by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) to
determine compliance with federal and state regulations for hazardous waste and used oil.
 
The following corrective action is required:
 
Oil Spill: Pursuant to Title 40 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 279.22(d), Upon detection of a
release of used oil to the environment the facility must ensure it stops the release, contain the
release, clean up and manage properly the released used oil and other materials, and If necessary,
repair or replace any leaking used oil storage containers or tanks prior to returning them to service.
During the inspection, the inspectors observed de minimis (< 25 gallons) used oil spill by the back of
the facility where the fleet trucks are stored. Please clean the observed used oil spill and provide
photos to FDEP. 
 
Photos: Please provide photos of the spill kit inside the facility’s used oil truck, along with the
registration.
 
Attached, please find a Power Point pertaining to Used Oil Transportation and Transfer Facility rules.
Used Oil Transfer facility rules can be found under 40 CFR 279.45.
 
Please submit the above corrective action within 7 days of this email (11/13/2019). If you have any
additional questions or concerns, you may contact me at this email address or the below phone
number.
 
Thank you Mr. Bautista and your staff for your hospitality during FDEP inspection.
 
 
Kind Regards,
 


Justin Stark
Environmental Specialist II
Compliance Assurance Program – Hazardous Waste
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6648
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